
November 14, 2007

Marilena Conde
Edlow International Company
1666 Connecticut Avenue, NW
Suite 201
Washington, DC 20009

Dear Ms. Conde:

This letter is to inform you that the U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission (NRC) staff
received a copy of the s ecial radioactive material transportation certificate dated
October30207

The staff received your notification ,dated October 19, 2007 and corrected
on November 5, 2007 . These notifications informed the
staff that the shipment would include of high enriched uranium (HEU) but did
not include the total quantity of U-235 in the HEU. The NRC staff is categorizing this as
a shipment of special nuclear material staff
assigned you a shipping window The
NRC must be promptly notified if the shipment will not arrive within this window. If this
categorization is incorrect, notify the NRC in writing immediately.

Also, we have not received your notification in accordance with the requirements of Title
10 of the Code of Federal Regulations (10 CFR), Part 73,

We request that you provide this information as
soon as possible, snwe can assi the additional shipping windows to transport the
remaining material



If you need further assistance on this matter, please contact Ms. Adelaide Giantelli of my
staff at 301-415-3521.

Sincerely,

IRA/

Robert K. Caldwell, Jr., Chief
Fuel Cycle Transportation and Security Branch
Office of Nuclear Security and Incident Response

cc: Ms. Marie Moore, Nuclear Fuel Services, Inc.

TAC No.: D91745
Docket No.: 70-143, Nuclear Fuel Services, Inc.

70-1252, Edlow International Co.



If you need further assistance on this matter, please contact Ms. Adelaide Giantelli of my
staff at 301-415-3521.

Sincerely,

IRA!

Robert K. Caldwell, Jr., Chief
Fuel Cycle Transportation and Security Branch
Office of Nuclear Security and Incident Response

cc: Ms. Marie Moore,,Nuclear Fuel Services, Inc.

TAC No.: D91745
Docket Nos.: 70-143, Nuclear Fuel Services, Inc.

70-1252, Edlow International Co.

Distribution:
DSP r/f R Caldwell, NSIR A Giantelli, NSIR K Ramsey, NMSS
J Owens, OIP

ADAMS Accession Number: ML073180037
OFC DSP/FCTSB BC: DSP/FCTSB

NAME A. Giantelli R. Caldwell
DATE 11/13/07 11/13/07

OFFICIAL RECORD COPY


